
The Community Consolidated School District 89 Board of Education has begun the process of selecting the district’s 
next superintendent. The next superintendent would begin on July 1, 2023.

The search process will include surveys and focus groups with students, families, staff, local organizations, and       
community members. These meetings will help identify the characteristics and attributes the community prioritizes 
for the next superintendent. There are opportunities for anyone in the community to participate. 

The community will be updated on the search at www.ccsd89.org/superintendentsearch as well as through email 
newsletters and the district’s social media channels.

Your input is needed to select the next superintendent of CCSD 89

Share your thoughts
Take the online survey 

Join a community forum

CCSD 89 superintendent search
www.ccsd89.org/superintendentsearch

In-person: noon on Wednesday, February 1
        at the District Office, 22W600 Butterfield Road, Glen Ellyn
In-person: 6 p.m. on Wednesday, February 1
        in the cafeteria at Glen Crest Middle School, 725 Sheehan Avenue, Glen Ellyn
Online forum: 7 p.m. on Thursday, February 2
        Link will be posted at www.ccsd89.org/superintendentsearch

https://hyasurvey.com/ccsd89supt
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Twitter: @CCSD89
Facebook: facebook.com/CCSD89
YouTube: search “CCSD 89”

Get the latest information at: www.ccsd89.org/superintendentsearch

Note: In order to reduce costs, CCSD 89 mails its publications by postal routes. 
This means a few individuals who are not in the district’s attendance areas may receive this mailer.

Give the CCSD 89 Board of Education feedback 
on the superintendent search by filling out the 
district’s brief online survey. 

Scan this QR code to take 
the survey!


